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“That was a great tournament - you should be 
very proud of that”

- Dean Murphy, CEO New Zealand Golf 

“I would just like to write this email to thank you 
for letting us play on the beautiful Manawatu golf 
club during the Brian Green Property Manawatu 
Super 6’s. I really enjoyed playing last week even 
though I have gotten many tree marks on my golf 

balls! I can imagine how much work the green 
keepers' must have put in for the course to be in 

such good condition so I would like to thank them 
as well.” – Juliana Hung, NZ

“Just wanted to send you a quick thank you for all 
the work you have put into the Big 6 last week. It 

was an amazing week and I really enjoyed playing 
against such a quality field. You should be very 

proud with how the week turned out.”
– David Klein, NZ Professional

“I just wanted to say thank you to you and all 
involved in the Manawatu 6’s. The course was in 

fantastic condition. With the organisation and 
preparation it was like being at an Australian Tour 
event. The matching bibs that all of the volunteers 
were wearing was a nice touch. Please pass on my 

congratulations and best wishes to all involved. 
Look forward to seeing you again next year.”

– Richard Lee, NZ Professional

“I would like to thank you and your team for the 
amazing work you did with the tournament. You 

should be incredibly proud of how the event 
went as we all enjoyed the days spent at your 
club. I am looking forward to another great 

event next year!” – Taylor Gill, NZ Professional

“Just wanted to say thanks again for running such a great event last week. You guys are really doing 
such an amazing job creating opportunities for us to play. I hope the club and the local community got 

everything they wanted from the event.” – Mike Hendry, NZ Professional

“Thanks for a great week down there, we had a 
great time. Awesome to see the buzz amongst the 

members on Sunday trying to work out the matches 
and draw, something unique and exciting. Thanks 

again mate, look forward to next time”
– Mark Brown, NZ Professional

“Thank you for your significant support and 
contributions towards the Brian Green Property 

Manawatu Super 6's on our Charles Tour. The NZPGA 
and its pro am circuit serves as a tremendous platform 

for us professionals to sharpen our games while also 
getting involved and giving back to the communities 
that have helped develop us.I personally found out 
about the tournament quite late and jumped at the 
opportunity - the Super 6's is a fun, new and exciting 

way for us professionals to compete. I hope that 
yourself, the tournament officials and the community 

enjoyed watching us pro's as much as we enjoyed 
competing! I was beyond excited hearing Brian's news 

on the 18th green on Sunday. I think that the 
tournament is heading in the right direction and can 

really turn into something special! I've definitely 
pencilled in the dates for next year (the week after the 

Open). I know that any event with your name associated 
with it will turn out fabulous - its a pleasure for me to be 

a part of it!” – Nick Voke, USA based NZ Professional
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